
Hubbard Beach Association 

Board Meeting Minutes - August 15, 2020 

 

Present: Kate Donovan, Kevin Boyle, Chris O’Hurley, Ken Taylor, Cindy Curtis, Caren Arnstein, Sue Griffiths 

Not in attendance: Tom Donahue, Brenda Donahue, Sue Lane 

Due to Covid and related restrictions the Board agreed that a full membership meeting should not take place 

in May or August. The HBA membership was notified by email. The Board met today at the Hubbard Beach. 

1. Discussion regarding beach usage this summer and the  following rules not being observed: 

 Glass on the beach 

 Smoking on the beach 

 Dogs on the beach 

 Fireworks being launched from the beach 

 Boats moored in front of HBA boat launch 

Members/guests/renters are responsible to know the HBA Rules and abide by them. It puts others 

at the beach in a difficult situation to have to police the rules while visiting the beach. The rules are 

in place in order for all to enjoy the beach in a safe manner. 

2. Ken Taylor brought 2 additional new beach signs and will install them at the beach. 

 

3. The Treasurer’s report prepared by Kevin Boyle was reviewed. It is posted on the HBA website. 

 

4. Kate Donovan, President, appointed Sue Griffiths to the open Board position vacated by Sue Lane. 

 

5. The positions of President, Kate Donovan and Secretary, Chris O’Hurley were due to expire in 

2020. Both parties have agreed to continue in those positions until 2021 when it is expected a 

full membership meeting can take place. 

 

6. The idea of a Welcoming Committee/Membership Committee was discussed. It was agreed that 

it is a good idea as a way to introduce new property owners to the HBA. 

 

7. A few members have requested an HBA membership contact list and also asked about including 

the same on the HBA website. After Board discussion it was decided that the HBA would not 

provide a membership contact list due to privacy issues/concerns on behalf of all members. 

 

8. The Board members walked the HBA property along the boundaries. 

 

 

MARK YOUR 2021 CALENDARS: HBA Meeting Sat, May 29, 2021 – Cleanup at 9 am / Membership Meeting at 11 am 


